تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج البحرينية





الملف Revision Golden

موقع المناهج ← ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← الملف

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع









روابط مواد الصف السابع على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية الانجليزية الانجليزية الرياضيات

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول	
فقرات اللغة الإنجليزية	1
المذكرة الذهبية للاختبار الأوّل	2
ملخص مراجعات الاختبار في مادة اللغة الانجليزية	3
نماذج من فقرات وقطع اللغة الإنجليزية	4
مراجعة شاملة وأسئلة وافية لجميع أبحاث الكتاب	5

KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN MINISTERY OF EDUCATION RIFFA INTERM. BOYS SCHOOL ENGLISH DEPARTMENT

Golden Revision

Second Intermediate

1

Second Semester 2022/2023



Vocabulary						
1	Circle the correct ans	swers.				
1 2	Which of these items is Which part of the body		a) sweatshirta) ears	b) jeansb) eyes	c) suit c) nose	
3	Which of these items i	-	a) jeans	b) tie	c) uniform	
4	What are jeans made fr		a) trousers	b) tights	c) denim	
5	Which item do you we	•	a) necklace	b) bracelet	c) heels	
6	Which item do you we		a) heelsa) sweatshirt	b) uniformb) necklace	c) accessoryc) denim	
7	Which item is an acces	ssory :	a) sweatsmit	b) Heckrace	c) dellilli	(7 points)
						(* points)
2	Match the sentence h	alves.				
1	Have you got any	a	dress up for the p	party?		
2	Do we need to		in my tights.	is and	o'i	
3	When I'm older, I wan		my outfit?	40		
4 5	Oh no, I've got a hole Do you like		practical clothes her hands for the			
6	My friend decorated	عرييه	work in the fashi			
				·		(6 points)
	4	- 11/1-	nahi a	- m /h	<u></u>	
(Frammar	alivia	nahj.co	om/p	\cap	
3	Complete the sentence	es using the words in	brackets in the	past simple.		
1	(colour)	The hairdresser	my hai	r.		
2	(look)	I thought you	really go	od with short h	nair.	
3	(prefer)	Really? I				
4	(mix)	I red a	_			
5 6	(depend) (pass)	In the past, what you In some countries, the			~	
U	(pass)	people how to driv		1a	ws to ten	
		1 1				(6 points)

	In 1500 BCE what	Chinese people	to make their faces white?	
	They used powdered rice.			
2	What you	on your hands befo	re your wedding?	
•	I painted henna patterns.	9		
3	When you	=		
	I pierced them when I was	18.		
	•	you with your projec	et?	
	Yes, they helped.			
5	Rewrite these sentences u	ising the past simple.		(4 points)
1	My mum is a make-up arti	st.		
2	He's coming on Thursday	الملف من	تمر تحمیل هذا	
3	The boys are wearing their	football kit.		
		البحرينية	ـــــموقع المناهج	
4	He doesn't eat meat.			
5	I sleep for ten hours.			
6	I'm buying some new jean	s. alMana	hj.com/bh	
7			ished. Match them to the words in	the box.
7	Think about where these	history book m	agazine newspaper	
7	Think about where these	history book m lay at school. It seems th		
7 1 ou	Think about where these blog Today was 'home-clothes' d	history book m lay at school. It seems th	agazine newspaper	
1 ou	Think about where these blog Today was 'home-clothes' dut of nineteen people in my common control of the contr	history book malay at school. It seems the class wore them	agazine newspaper at jeans are the most popular 'casual	' clothes. Sixteen

3 Get the celebrity lo	ook!
------------------------	------

Do you want to look like a celebrity but haven't got millions of dollars to spend? Don't worry ... this issue is packed with tips and tricks to get the look for a fraction of the cost

4 The Silk Route was a trading route between Asia and the West. In addition to importing silk and other fabrics, merchants used the Silk Route to introduce spices, medicines and precious jewels to ...

READING 3

Read this text and then answer the questions below.

My name is Mary Hilton. I am a TV presenter. My working day starts very early. From Monday to Friday I get up at half past three and I have a shower and a cup of coffee. I usually leave the house at ten past four because the car always arrives a few minutes early. I get to the studio at about five o'clock and start work. Good Morning Britain starts at seven o'clock and finishes at nine o'clock. After the program we always have breakfast and relax. Then I leave the studio at a quarter past ten. I often go shopping and have lunch with friends.



After that, I get home at three o'clock. A woman helps me with the housework and the ironing. I read the newspaper and do some work. Then my husband gets home at half past five in the afternoon and I cook dinner. We usually have dinner quite early, at seven o'clock. We stay at home in the evening. We don't go out because I go to bed very early. We usually watch television and then I go to bed at half past eight. I am usually asleep by nine o'clock. At weekends I don't get up until ten o'clock. In the evening, we often see some friends or go to the cinema. But I'm always up early again on Monday morning.

1.	What time does Mary get up on Mondays?
2.	How does she go to work?
3.	Does she eat lunch at home?
4.	Why don't Mary and her husband go out in the evening on Monday?
5.	What do they do in the weekend evening?

A. Fill in the table below:

Name	
Workdays	
Job title	
Place of work	
Sleeping time	

Writing

Write an essay about how a sport's uniform has changed. Include the following:

- a paragraph about how the uniform was.
- a paragraph about how the uniform is today.
- a conclusion.

Football uniforms have changed many times through the years. Today, football uniforms are very different. The shorts are shorter, and the whole uniform is made out of light fabric. This keeps football players cool as they run. Instead of boots, football players wear soft leather shoes. Each team now has its own colors. For example, players on the Brazilian football team wear bright yellow and green shirts, blue shorts, and white socks. But these uniforms will change, too. After all, sports teams need uniforms that are practical but also in fashion!

Basketball uniforms have changed through the years. Basketball uniforms are very different. Today they wear long shorts and sleeveless t-shirts. The uniform is made of lighter polyester and nylon. They wear sneakers, this keeps basketball players cool as they run or jump. Each team has its own colours now. For example, San Antonio Spurs players wear black and white t-shirts and shorts. In future, these uniforms will change too. Players need uniforms that are practical and in fashion.

Model Answers

Vocabulary

1 С

2 b

3 а

4 С

5 b

6 а

2

1

2 3 4 5 a f b

C

6

Grammar

3

coloured 1

2 looked

3 preferred

4 mixed

5 depended

passed

4

1 did/use

2 did/paint

3 did/pierce

Did/help

5

My mum was a make-up artist.

2 He came on Thursday.

The boys wore their football kit.

4 He didn't eat meat.

5 I slept for ten hours.

I bought some new jeans.

Reading

Writing

alMan holog com/bh

newspaper

magazine

history book

